
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

This week at Nursery . . .          1st October 2021 
 

We have been embracing the autumn season with trips out to 
collect fallen leaves, children have been observing their changing 
colours and talking about what they see. We have been doing 
'Hedgehog counting' throwing the dice, recognising the amount 
and then counting the pegs to clip on to the hedgehog to 
resemble it's spines. There has been pattern making in the canopy 
using conkers and acorns to make a repeating pattern. And there 
have also been some lovely painted prints made with leaves.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Funding Forms 
Thank you for the quick turn 
around with the funding forms, if 
you have not yet completed 
one for your child please 
contact us. If your child is 
attending another childcare 
provider please let us know their 
name and how many hours of 
funding, if any, they might be 
claiming.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Star of the week 

Our star of the week is  
 

Ayda  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done Ayda for 
magnificent maths work 

this week! 

Nursery Photos 
Due to a diary clash the 
nursery photos will now 

take place on  
November 15th. 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Have a good weekend from all at Nursery! 


